
Sri  Sairam  Engineering  College,  in  partnership  with  ULLAS  Trust,  conducted  a  skill
development course for students from Somangalam School in February 2024. The initiative
aimed  to  inspire  young  minds  and  equip  them  with  valuable  skills  for  their  future,
highlighting the college's dedication to empowering students in rural areas.


